
Belmond-Klemme Community School District 

Minutes of the Board Workshop of the Board of Directors 
Held in the Jacobson Elementary School Library 

1004 7th Street NE, Belmond, Iowa 50421 

 

 

Tuesday September 19, 2023 

The Board of Directors for the Belmond-Klemme Community School District met for a working 

retreat at the above date in the Jacobson Elementary School Library at 5:00 P.M. 

Board Secretary McKenna Pentico called the retreat to order.  

 

Board Secretary McKenna Pentico called the roll. Present for the retreat were Michelle Murphy, 

Ryan Meyer, Sharon Barkema, Gary Berkland, and Marc Schlichting. Absent were Rick 

McDaniel and Jim Swenson. Also present were Interim Superintendent Bergman, IASB 

representative Lou Givst, and Board Secretary McKenna Pentico.  

 

Board Members welcomed Steve Schulz, President of NIACC. Dr. Schulz presented to the board 

their vision for a new career training center in Hampton. The Board thanked Dr. Schulz for 

coming to present.  

 

IASB representative Lou Givst directed the board in goal development, board governance, and 

the B-K School Improvement process. Board members discussed goal identification and action 

planning.  

 

Board members requested Interim Superintendent craft goals with leadership teams in the school 

using their variations of ideas and be presented to them at an upcoming meeting.  

 

With no further discussion President Murphy adjourned the working retreat at 7:23 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

Michelle Murphy      Date 

 

 

 

McKenna Pentico      Date 

 

 

 

 


